
  

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

3rd February 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am writing to provide you with information about two important dates for our Sixth Form 
students in February. These dates involve valuable opportunities for our students to further 
their personal and academic development. 

Friday, 7th February 2025: Liverpool Careers Fair 

On this date, all Year 13 students will be attending the Liverpool Careers Fair at Anfield 
Stadium, which runs from 10:00 am to 2:00 pm. This event provides a unique opportunity for 
students to explore career pathways, engage with potential employers, and gain insights into 
their future opportunities. 

• Attendance: Attendance at this event is mandatory for Year 13 students. 
• Travel Arrangements: Students are required to make their own way to and from the event. 

We recommend planning their travel in advance to ensure they arrive promptly and make 
the most of the opportunities available. 

Please ensure your child is aware of the importance of this event and encourage them to 
prepare by considering the questions they may want to ask potential employers or 
organisations. 

Friday, 14th February 2025: Work From Home Day 

On this day, Year 12 and Year 13 students will have a designated work-from-home day. This 
adjustment to the usual schedule is necessary as the school will be facilitating a Sixth Form 
Taster Day for Year 11 students. 

This work-from-home day also provides an excellent opportunity for our Sixth Form students to 
practise essential skills such as independent study, time management and self-regulation. 
These skills are critical for their academic success and will serve them well in their future 
education and careers. 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

• Expectations: Students are expected to approach this day with the same diligence as 
they would a school day. They should plan their study time, set clear objectives and 
manage their workload effectively. 

• Support: If your child requires guidance on what to prioritise during this day, they 
should speak to their subject teachers in advance. 

We believe this arrangement will not only support Year 11 students as they explore their post-
16 options but also provide our Year 12 and Year 13 students with a meaningful and productive 
experience that complements their development as independent learners. 

Thank you for your continued support in helping us provide the best opportunities for your 
child. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr L Dolan 
Strategic Lead for Sixth Form 
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